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Liskeard Library invite your child to join the Summer Reading Challenge 2023. If your child has 
not joined the library or perhaps has an unused library card at home, we would like to 
encourage them to take part in this year’s challenge, ‘Ready, Set, Read!’. 

Children's reading can 'dip' during the long summer holidays. The annual Summer Reading 
Challenge helps get three quarters of a million children into libraries to keep up their reading 
skills and confidence. The Summer Reading Challenge encourages children aged 4 to 11 to read 
six books during the long summer holiday.  

It is a fun free activity for children to take part in, with prizes and stickers to collect throughout 
the challenge. For all children who complete the challenge there is a medal and certificate, the 
certificate will be presented at school in the autumn term.  

Signing up to the challenge is easy; just bring your children to any library from Saturday 8th 
July. Please keep in mind that Liskeard Library is still in its temporary location at Luxstowe 
House. Parents or carers will be asked to sign a personal data statement. 

The challenge finishes on Saturday 16th September so make sure to visit Liskeard Library again 
before school starts. 

We look forward to welcoming children to the library this summer. 

Opening Hours for Liskeard Library: 

Monday 09:00 - 17:00 
Tuesday 09:00 – 17:00 
Wednesday  09:00 – 17:00   
Thursday 09:00 – 17:00 
Friday  09:00 – 17:00 
Saturday 10:00 – 13:00 
 

 


